5th Grade 60 Ms. Lori Curl curll@svsbedford.org Aug 11 – Aug 15

NOTE FROM MS. CURL:

We had a really great first week of 5th grade! Please reach out to me with any questions or concerns. Remember to sign your student's white folder and have them return it on Tuesday. Any communication for me or payments/ communication for the office should go in the white folders with your student's name on the outside of the envelope. Remind your student to keep their Chromebook charged! Please keep Jaxson Hopkins and his family in your prayers.

LEARNING:

Students will have a spelling test this Friday. See attached spelling list. Students will do a pretest every Monday so that students know which words they really need to work on during the week.

This week we are starting all of our homeroom classes. We started a little on math, ELA, and science already, but we will start getting into our routine this week. We will ease into it all so that the students will become familiar with the process for each class. The students also have some testing this week so that I know what they already know. They do not need to worry or stress about those tests.

Conduct grades start this week.

CURL STORE:

In 5th grade we have a store every week. This store is where they can buy items with their classroom money that they have earned. They earn money by doing what I have asked of them in our classroom and by doing their classroom jobs. They get paid for doing their jobs, by being seated at 8am when the bell rings, for having their Chromebooks charged, for other expectations, and sometimes randomly for fun! See attached Curl Store requests. I buy items for the store, but I'd love any donations. Little toys in bulk, small packs of food in bulk, drinks, anything you know your student would "buy" and is school appropriate.

Curl 5th Grade Store

SPIRITWEAR:

St. Vincent Spirit Wear

THIS SALE ENDS SUNDAY, AUGUST 17TH AT MIDNIGHT

St. Vincent de Paul School

